
 

 

 

Woodlands Meed works in collaboration with Oak Grove College and Manor Green 

College to lead SEND projects for the Sussex Maths Hub. The Sussex Maths Hub is 

one of a network of 40 Maths Hubs in England, working together within the Maths 

Hubs Programme, which began in 2014. The programme is funded by the Department 

for Education (DfE) and coordinated by the National Centre for Excellence in the 

Teaching of Mathematics (NCETM).  

 

Working in collaboration with the Sussex Maths Hub allows Woodlands Meed to 

establish a positive culture towards Maths among staff, pupils and parents. It enables 

us to work together with other stakeholders, to share good practice, developing the 

knowledge and skills for all and enhancing the learning experience of our pupils by 

improving confidence and preparing them for their journey to adulthood.  

 

The Sussex Maths Hub is open to all schools and colleges. To find out more about the 

Maths Hub projects please visit https://www.sussexmathshub.co.uk/  
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